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Dear Ole Toft and dear Risto Lampinen, 

 

Please find attached the BSAC recommendations to the BALTFISH draft Salmon 
Multiannual Plan. ./. 

I want to thank the Danish BALTFISH Presidency for inviting the BSAC to provide input to 
the draft and for giving us sufficient time to discuss it and prepare draft recommendations, 
which BSAC ExCom members finalised and adopted at the recently held Executive 
Committee meeting in Gdynia on 7th November 2017.  

Moreover, the BSAC appreciates the fact that Finland, with its draft, has taken the initiative 
to re-start the process with developing a multiannual plan for salmon.  

We are ready to discuss further any of the details in the recommendations. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Reine J. Johansson 
Chairman of the BSAC    
 
 
And copied to all the BALTFISH Member States and to DG Mare 


